
 

 The COVID pandemic led us to have to consider holding the congress in mixed form: one part virtual and 
another live at the Gemelli Hospital where Professor Rizzo has been Head of Department and Professor since the 
beginning of the year. At Gemelli we will have an Auditorium for 600 people which, remaining the current rules 
on social distancing, will be able to accommodate 250/300 participants. Our virtual congress center, on the 
other hand, will have an auditorium and 3 smaller rooms, to which others may be added, for parallel congress 
works and for symposia organized by the companies. 
   
 
We hoped to have an hybrid program but it will not be possible, as it is estimated 
that no meetings of more than 200 persons will be allowed in December. 
It will be an entirely virtual meetings. Registered attendees will be able to consult, to 
look up the talks for three months. 
  
 
 


